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Attestation Letter 

 
FCC ID: PPD-QCA9008-TBD1 
 
Subject: Qualcomm discussion with FCC KDB on Assessment Approach and Compliance Conclusion 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This Class II permissive change has been submitted after completion of direct communication between 
Qualcomm and the FCC OET Laboratory via a KDB exchange.  Through KDB correspondence and 
meetings, the millimeter wave assessment approach, both simulation and measurement, have been 
discussed and it was confirmed that the information presented through the KDB discussion was adequate to 
demonstrate compliance for the host product with RF exposure requirements at 60 GHz. The RF exposure 
report and appendixes submitted in this application consolidate the reviewed information into a final 
compliance report.  Portions of the KDB discussion are also included in the application as a confidential 
attachment. 
 
Best regards 

 

 
 
Caroline Yu, Product Compliance 
 


